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A recent economic study by Oregon State University estimated that fairgrounds 

generated an 

economic footprint of approximately $52 million in output, $28 million in value-added 

income, 

and 867 full- and part-time jobs. 

 

HB 2510 will eliminate an old funding cap put in place years ago and provide an 

additional 

investment of approximately $165,000 per county per year. The bill also funds a 

much-needed 

capital infrastructure study so that we can make sure fairgrounds are ready for events 

and more 

importantly, emergency disaster response. Please VOTE YES on HB 2510. 


